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On 18th October, 2012 His Excellency Fujio Samukawa handed over rehabilitated school facilities 

to Kasungu Secondary School.  The Government of Japan awarded a grant amounting to 

$104,029 to Kasungu District Education Office under the Grant Assistance for Grassroots Human 

Security Projects for rehabilitating 2 boys’ hostels, dining hall with a kitchen and procurement of 

252 mattresses for Kasungu Secondary School.  This school had not been renovated since its offi-

cial opening in 1963 until this project completed.  The project was implemented to provide for 

students an improved boarding environment for concentrating on learning and better performance.  

The community and teachers will also benefit as they have the improved meeting facilities. 

Honourable Mrs Eunice Kazembe, Minister of Education, Science and Technology graced the oc-

casion while Honourable Ken Kandodo (MP) attended the function.  
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